
September 9, 2021 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon, Mr. Laverty and Mr. 
Clark were present. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Clark, 
seconded by Mr. Laverty, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted 
as read. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. 

There we no questions from the public. 

The following bills/vouchers were ordered paid: 

Crystal Rock (water & delivery) dated 09/01/2021 

The Board signed the Invoice Report dated 09/16/2021 for invoices 
amounting to $13.77. 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: 
8/27/2021 and 9/3/2021. 

The board further discussed condominiums located at 125 Trapelo Rd and 
the impact of the current structural defects. The Board asked that a report 
be obtained from the Town of Belmont Building Department to further 
review the structural issues. 

The board reviewed Personal Property Utility Appraisals provided by the 
Contractor RRC that are now required annually by the Department of 
Revenue. 

The Board discussed the upcoming interview process for the finalist for the 
assessing assistant position. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Clark, passed unanimously, the 
meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 




